

March 8, 2000

Dear Eagle Scout

I am very pleased to join your family, friends and fellow Scouts in congratulating you on becoming an Eagle Scout. I know that to receive your Eagle is a great honor and represents a substantial amount of hard work.

One of the most important lessons in life, and one, which some people never fully realize, is that each one of us possesses many talents and capabilities in many different areas. Scouting is one of those organizations which encourages young people to "research" their interests. You will undoubtedly agree with me that your many Scouting experiences have taught you much about yourself and given you insights into your potential. These insights will help guide you for many years to come.

Best wishes for much continued success in the future – you certainly are starting off on the right foot!

Best Regards.

Sincerely,

John Glenn

JG/sg